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Students Perform in MCDA 4th - 6th Grade Honor
Choir
AUGUST 16TH 2018 BY DEE LOFLIN

Students Perform in MCDA 4th - 6th Grade Honor Choir

On July 18th these Dexter students had the honor of performing with students from
around the state in the Missouri Choral Directors Association 4th-6th grade Honors
Choir.  These students had to send in an audio submission to Missouri judges. 

They were informed in May that they had been chosen to represent Dexter at Jefferson
City, Mo along side of other students from the state.  They met to practice throughout the
summer.  They came together on the 18th to put it all together. 

"Their concert was fantastic.  They were given difficult music to learn and memorize. 
They represented us well with their voices and with their behavior.  We are bursting with
pride for these upcoming Bearcat choir students," commented Jamie Sepulvado, Dexter
School Choral Director.

Pictured from left to right back row: Landon Jerrell (6th), Aiden Sanders(6th grade), and
John Sepulvado(4th grade)

Front row from left to right: Reanna Laden(6th grade), Gracen Hampton(6th grade), and
Katelyn Owens(6th grade)
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